
55th Anniversary Alumni Talk 

Sharing on the Medical Profession 

(8 May 2023) 

 

To celebrate our school’s 55th Anniversary, we were honored to have two of our distinguished 

alumni Dr. CHEUNG Chi-fung (Neurology) and Dr. SIN Yuen-ting (Haematology & 

Haemotological Oncology) from Tuen Mun Hospital to give us a talk on 8 May 2023 (Monday).    

Dr. Cheung and Dr. Sin shared their lovely memories in Heung Chung and meaningful work 

experiences with us. They also gave us some inspirational tips concerning their career prospects, time 

management and stress management. Students learnt a lot and were deeply impressed by their 

sharing.   

 

 

Dr. CHEUNG Chi-fun (left) and Dr. SIN Yuen-ting (right) 

share precious moments of their time in Heung Chung 

 

 

Principal YUEN with Dr. SIN Yuen-ting (left) and Dr. CHEUNG Chi-fung (right) 


